
News 

 

A big thank you to the children who bought in their bike, scooter or pushchair to push, 
pull or ride along the track. The children had so much fun and were active for the 
whole hour. They also learnt to stop, overtake safely and park their toy. Also a big 
thank you for the sponsor money, we are not able to purchase our outdoor role play 
den for the garden.  



 

 

A big thank you again for all your support in 

our fundraising event for our local Children in 

Need ‘Little Harbour’. 

We had a fantastic day and raised an amazing 

£650! 

A cross country club note, if children 
in Year 3 to 6 would like to take part 
in cross country on a Wednesday 
lunchtime, there is no need to sign 
up, just bring a pair of trainers you 
don't mind getting wet/football 
boots and a spare pair of socks due 
to the grass being wet.  



Miss O’Brien & Miss Bingham proudly accepted an award from Stay Safe 

this week. 

The award from Stay Safe reads 

‘A BIG thank you to Sandy Hill Academy for showing  spe-

cial commitment and support in promoting our Anti-

bullying message.’ 

 



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their reading                

certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Elysia Lydon   Jessica Rattenbury 

          Star Reader Certificate 

       Leo Facey  Taylor Ward    

      Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

       Isabella Wright 

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Silver—  Rebecca Clemes   Lauren Chaffe 

Riley Martin   Taylor Ward 

 

        



Week beginning 

Monday 21st November 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named purse/envelope 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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We are meeting at 5.15pm in the main area in front St. Austell College (we will have 

the Sandy Hill Academy Banner to help you to find us). Please bring the lantern that 

your child has brought home from school. Look forward to seeing you there. 


